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Flu Forms 
 

Please complete the Flu forms that will 

be sent home today.  We need all the 

forms back indicating whether you do, 

or do not, want you child to receive the 

vaccination. 
 

Breakfast Club 
 

From next Monday 5th October 

breakfast club will be in the Nursery.  

Please take your child/children to the 

nursery door.  Message from Ryan below 

  
Thanks to everyone who has signed up to 
Breakfast Club, we're looking forward to seeing 
you again on Monday. If you haven't already 
registered and are planning on using Breakfast 
Club, please could you complete the attached 
form before dropping off.  
 
Breakfast Registration Form - CLICK HERE 

 

If you have outstanding money for 

breakfast club up until this Friday can 

you pay by cash or cheque to 

Wistanstow School. 

 
  

Home Learning 
 

With the email for this newsletter is 

our plan for delivering remote learning 

if a class/bubble or the whole school 

has to close. 
 

Labelling Uniform 
 

It really helps if uniform is clearly 

labelled.  Unfortunately, children can 

still sometimes end up with the wrong 

jumpers, so could you please check when 

your children come home if they have 

the right one.  Danny in Class 2 has lost 

his labelled black PE sweatshirt so could 

you check for this?  Thanks. 

 

 

Drop off and Pick up 

 

This is going more smoothly now so 

thank you to you all.  Remember only 

younger children of siblings in the 

school can be dropped off and picked up 

early. 

 

https://forms.gle/At7ULVvU62pnNjRs9


 
 

School contact details 

 

The best email to contact the school is admin@wistanstowprimary.co.uk. The 

flyers email doesn’t get monitored regularly and urgent issues may get missed.  

Mary will forward the emails to the relevant member of staff 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Homework 
 
Years 1 – 3 have already been sent their weekly 
homework schedule and Years 4-6 will receive theirs 
today.  

Events for the Newsletter 

f.flyer@wistanstowprimary.co.uk 
If you have any news/notices of 
community/local events please email us  
 
Deadline is Monday 3.30 for  
inclusion on next Newsletter 
 

School Contact Details 

 
admin@wistanstowprimary.co.uk 
01588 673347 

 
 

Please note that you may receive a phone call from 
school on 

01588 674825. 
This number only rings out. 

 
To contact the school please ring 01588 673347 


